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MEET WITH MARY PARKER 

Tuesday, Seotember 7, 1976 
2:30 p.m. 

, 

Digitized from Box 61 of the James M. Cannon Files at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



EXPENSES 

' 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

WASHINGTON 

July 14, 197 6 

DR. JAMESCAVANAUGH 

JOHN CALHOUN ~ 

Any assistance appreciated. 

Attachment 

' 



Mr. Hugh Morrow 
Office of the Vice President 
Executive Office Building 
Washington, D. C. 20501 

Dear Hugh, 

As part 
dissertation on t 

1440 N Street, N. W. 
Apt. 707 
Washington, D. C. 20005 
June 22, 1976 

Could you help her arrange these appointments? She 
lives at 8925 Colesville Road, Silver Spring, Maryland 20910, 
and her telephone number is 588-3077. Her So~ial Security 
number is 377-40-1388, and I will vouch for her as well. 

Cordially yours, 

:E~huchat 

, 



• 

Mr . Hugh Morrow 
Offiee of the Vice President 
Exeeutive O!fiee Building 
Washington , D.C. 20501 

I 



May 25, 1976 

Mr. Cannon: 

~Y P::0a doctoral student who says she • s been 

interviewing members of the Domestic Council staff over 

the past 2 or 3 years) would like an interview with you 

on the Domestic Council's activities, your role as 

Executive Director and perhaps the evolution of the 

Council. 

She has talked to Dr. Cavanaugh before plus several of 

the staff. 

SHALL I SCHEDULE AN INTERVIEW? 

YES 

NO l7 

k 

' 



June 28, 1976 

Mr. Cannon: 

Re: Attached letter. 

Also attached is a previous schedule proposal for her. 

I WILL SEE MARY PARKER 

I WILL NOT SEE MARY PARKER 

k 

' 




